
Northern Nevada Honor Guard 

The Northern Nevada Honor Guard was formed in 2011, since its formation, the Honor Guard has been 

called to participate in various Memorial Ceremonies in Northern Nevada to Honor Correctional 

Professionals who have lost their lives.   

The Honor Guard participates in the yearly Nevada Law Enforcement Officers Memorial in Carson City, 

The James D. Hoffman Memorial in Reno and the Annual Police Memorial Parade in Virginia City with 

Law Enforcement Officials from across the state. 

In 2012, the Honor Guard participated in the decommissioning of Nevada State Prison.  The oldest 

operating prison in the state of Nevada. 

All of the Honor Guard participants are members of the Correctional Peace Officer Foundation and 

participated in the annual Project 2000 XXIV in Reno on June 13-16, 2013.  "Taking Care of Our Own." 

We take great pride in Honoring our state and community as we recognize fallen correctional officers 

and personnel who work in jails, prisons, and community corrections facilities across the country.   

Honor Guard Members on United States Flag from left to right:  C/O Ted Tackett, C/O Karen Chislett, Sr. 

C/O Michael Kwasna, Lt. Tania Arguello and C/O Brandt Halling.  

 

Lt. Tania Arguello 

Warm Springs Correctional Center 

Honor Guard Commander (North) 

 

       



      

                     

         



     

     


